
  
 
 

*** BOARD OF REVIEW OF ELECTRIC CONTRACTORS *** 
   Columbus, Ohio 

July 12, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
There were no minutes for the Board of Electrical Review for July 12, 2017 
because there were no new agenda items to be discussed and the meeting was 
cancelled.  June business will be carried over and reflected in August 2017. 
 


